
Welcome!
Welcome to First Grade! I am so excited to be your child’s

teacher this year. My name is Mrs. Carley Jones, and 
        I’m thrilled to begin a new school year full of learning,
laughter, and growth. First grade is such an important and

exciting time in your child's life, and I feel honored to be a part
of it. This year, your child will grow in many ways—academically,
socially, and emotionally. We’ll explore reading and writing, dive

into numbers and problem-solving, investigate science and
social studies topics, and learn how to be kind and respectful

classmates. We will work hard, but we’ll have a lot of fun along
the way!

Homework:
 Your child will bring home a homework folder each night. Please

check this folder daily for important information, notes, and
assignments. Homework is due on Fridays, and we appreciate

your support in helping your child develop responsible habits.
Transportation:

 If there are any changes in your child’s transportation, please
contact the front office directly

(peeblMi@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us) or send a written notice in
your child’s folder. This helps ensure that all changes are

communicated clearly and that your child gets home safely.

Communication between home and school is very important to
me. I will keep you updated on what we are learning, upcoming

events, and ways you can support your child at home via
Classdojo, meetings, and/or phone calls! Please don’t hesitate to

reach out if you have any questions or concerns.
I can’t wait to meet you and your child and begin our exciting

journey together. Let’s make this year a wonderful adventure in
learning!

                                                                     - Carley Jones


